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September 25, 2022 is a very important day in the life of Westminster Presbyterian Church.  We will be celebrating two years of Pastor Chris Peters being our Head of Staff.  Normally, we would have celebrated his arrival with an Installation Ceremony and events in 2020.  Since he came during COVID, his Installation Ceremony was held in our parking lot with less than 50 members present on a very cold day.  He knelt on concrete to begin his journey of meeting and leading us.

As a Pastor Nominating Committee (PNC), we felt almost immediately that Pastor Chris was the right person to lead Westminster.  Many of you have stated you feel the same.  If there is a book to help a new Pastor begin with a new Congregation, it would have been useless because COVID dominated his early months.  As we returned to our Sanctuary, our numbers have continued to grow.

Although not considered an Installation Ceremony, we will be celebrating two great years with Pastor Chris on Sunday, September 25th.  A very important friend and mentor, Rev. Dr. Martha Moore-Keish, will participate in our celebration to honor Chris and Lauren.  This will be a monumental day in the life of Westminster.

Please plan to be in the Sanctuary and then join us for a full buffet luncheon on Sunday, September 25th.  This is our time to show our appreciation and honor Pastor Chris Peters as Head of Staff of Westminster Presbyterian Church.
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